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2nd May 2023 
Dear Parent, 

Reception Trip to the Amersham Field Studies Centre 
Thursday 15th June 2023 

 
We would like to organise an educational trip for pupils in Reception to the Amersham Field 
Studies Centre at Mop End, near Amersham on Thursday 15th June.  We are writing to see 
if there is enough interest for the trip to take place. 
 
The visit links to our curriculum topic on ‘Habitats and Mini Beasts’ and the children will 
enjoy bug-hunting and pond dipping. We will be leaving school by coach at 9.30am and will 
return in time for normal school pick up. 
 
The voluntary contribution for this trip will be £16.07 per child which can be paid via your 
ParentMail account. Please make the voluntary contribution if you are interested in a 
place for your child by Thursday 25th May at midday. If sufficient funds are not received 
by this date to ensure the trip is financially viable it will be cancelled and all monies will be 
refunded. You will be notified by email should this be the case. The payment item can be 
found by selecting Payments from the menu on the left-hand side and then clicking on the 
shopping trolley icon.  
 
You will also receive a separate consent form via ParentMail that should be 
completed by Thursday 25th May. 
 
The children need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag and a bottle of water with 
them. Please ensure you do NOT order a hot meal for your child on that day.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs A Charlesworth and Mrs E Bayliss 
Reception Class Teachers 
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